
PATTISSON TRACTOR RETIRES 
AFTER 42 YE ARS 

Littlestone Golf Club, 
Littlestone, 

New Romney, 
Kent. 

21st December 1967. 
Dear Sirs, 

We have a motorised cart purchased 
from you in 1926 which is still in daily use. 
The model is the one which starts on petrol 
and then the engine runs on T.V.O. 

The two back wheels are of iron studded 
with spikes. 

We are planning shortly to take this 
fai thful piece of Club equipment out of daily 
use and rather than see it rust away in a 
quiet corner of our workshop area, I thought 
we should first of all write and see whether 
you might possibly like the vehicle back as 
an example of the length of service given by 
equipment supplied by your good selves. 

Yours faithfully, 
Secretary. 

[Messrs. Pattisson's inform us that they are 
going to collect it and restore it for preserva-
tion purposes. 

The tractor was made in 1925, and sold to 
Littlestone Golf Club fo r £97 10s. Od., and 
is still working. One wonders how many 
modern tractors will still be in " daily use " 
after the next 42 years. U p to, and for a 
while af ter the last war, the Pattisson Golf 
tractors were unbeatable fo r their work, and 
would be today if the same components were 
available to build them as they used to 
be made. Many a Greenkeeper still asks 
" why can't we have a Golf Tractor like the 
pre-war ones ". There are still some old ones 
doing fa i thful service, although spares are 
now non-existent.] 

FOR HIRE 
AVAILABLE FOR HIRE, WITH 

or without operator, Ryan turf 
cutters, Ryan Ren-O-Thin rotorakes, 
Ryan Greensaire aerators, Sisis 
heavy-duty «pikers, Howard rota-
vators, excavating and drainage 
machinery. Coswells, Agricultural 
and Sportsground Contractors, Cros-
ton Road, Farington, Leyland, Lanes. 
Telephone: Leyland 21243. 

MISCELLANEOUS 
P R O F E S S I O N A L S AND G R E E N K E E P E R S having 

stocks of used golf balls contact Sparkbrook 
Golf Ball Co., 295 Highgate Road, Stoney 
Lane, Birmingham, with a view to filling 
export orders. 

HON. SECRETARY'S NOTES 

Annual Tournament 
A reminder to members wishing to make 

arrangements for the 1968 Tournament , it will 
be held at the Seacroft Golf Club, Skegness, 
on the 12th, 13th and 14th August. 

Executive Committee Meeting 
A meeting of the Executive Committee has 

been arranged fo r Saturday, the 16th March 
1968, at the Imperial Hotel, Birmingham, 
commencing at 12 noon. 

STEWART'S FINALAWN BRUSHES 
FROM 47 /6 

STEWART & CO., 
SEEDSMEN LTD. 

EDINBURGH, 2 


